
Year Three  
From Thursday 3rd September 2020 

Which Entrance? 

KS1 Playground  
Please drop your child 

off, at the KS1 play-
ground gate in the 

morning, and collect 
from here at the times 

shown above 
 
Staff will be available 

to support you  

What do children need? 
A small bag with:  
 a named water bottle  
 tissues  
 glasses (if worn)  
 reading log/books  
 lunch (if needed) 

 
What should your child wear? 
 School uniform  
 
But on PE days( which will be agreed in September)- please could 
your child wear a tracksuit and trainers for the day.  
No PE kits to be brought into school.  

 
Classes will now be ‘in ‘Bubbles’– children will stay in 

‘Bubbles’ and will not mix with children in different year 
groups. 

 
 

Picture 

Social Distancing 
 

Please maintain social  
distancing of  2 metres out-

side the school-grounds 
when dropping off and col-

lecting your child. 
 

Back to school for 
ALL children on 

Thursday 3rd  
September 2020 

Pupils have a choice of hot/cold    

lunches or may bring a packed lunch 

from home. 

Pupils on FSM meals will be provided 

with a choice of a hot or cold meal. 

Please don’t be 
late!  

 
Staggered start and 
finish times have been 
introduced to reduce 
the number of parents/
carers arriving at the 
school site at any one 
time.  
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